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Dear Parent/Guardian,
The annual School Disco will be held this year on Wednesday 6th November.   Timings for each class group are as follows:-


Nursery

5.45pm-6.30pm 
P1-3

6.45pm-7.45pm 

P4-7

8.00pm-9.00pm 

Upon arrival, children should enter through the P4/5 entrance (blue door) and make their way down to the main office area.  Coats can be left in the P4/5 cloakroom on their way to the Disco.  As some types of shoes/trainers cause marks on the Hall floor, please avoid these when selecting footwear.

The Book Fayre will be open in the GP Room from 6pm-8.00 pm.  This is an ideal opportunity to browse at your leisure and submit your orders for Christmas while your children attend the Disco.  Tea/ Coffee will be available.

Can you please arrange to collect your child promptly at the end of the Disco.  The children will exit through the Gym Hall doors next to the main entrance; therefore can parents please collect their coats from the P4/5 cloakroom prior to picking them up. 
Children will not be permitted to leave the school building unless accompanied by a parent/guardian.
Costs are:-

Nursery Disco @ £1.50;  P1-P7’s Discos @ £2.00

(Refreshments are included in this price).
(
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Please Tick:-

· Money Enclosed – Amount £ ________________

Please return reply slip and payment in an envelope marked 'School Disco' 
to eldest child's Teacher by Friday 1st November 2013.
School Disco


6th November 2013
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